
 
 
 

ADDENDUM TO 
SAMPLE TRANSITION MODELS 

 
 

As you begin to prepare the transition model for your parish, it 
is important to note that beginning in September 2018 through 
June 2019 year, all third graders must celebrate Confirmation.  
You cannot defer their Confirmation to a later year. 
 
Based on the size of the other grades in your program, you can 
then determine which ones to include in addition to third 
graders (e.g. 10th, or 9th & 10th).    
 
Since each parish has different student enrollment, you can 
transition the remaining grades in a manner that works best for 
your parish community over the next two years—2019-2020 
and 2020-2021. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Office of Catholic Formation if 
you have any questions or need assistance. 
 


